DICK BROADCASTING

WHITE HORSE ROAD, GREENVILLE, S. C.

WQOK P. O. BOX 298 — TELEPHONE CEdar 5-7406 WIVK

GIRIEENVIILLES S. C. KNOXVILLE, TENN,

To: Kelly Andrews
From: John Hudson Date:
Subject:REception of WQOK July 3, 1965

We have your letter stating reception of WQOK on June 20, 1965

0015 - 0045 EST. This letter will verify your reception and thanks

for letting us hear from you. We are enclosing a current top forty
chart for your files.



